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800 LOMA LINDA PL. SE
ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO 87108

PHONE 255-2193, 256-9433

January 9, 1966

0il Conservation Commission RE: No. 1 Demas Well

1000 Rio Brazos Road (Formerly No. 1 Myra)
Aztec, New Mexico

ATTENTION: Mr. A. R. Kendrick, Engineer, District #3.

Dear Sir:

Please excuse the delay in answering your correspondence of
December 30, 1965, as we had thought this was taken care of in
the past.

I am attaching hereto the two applications for Permit to Drill
with the necessary changes. I am also attaching a copy of Form 9-331R,
Sundry Notices .and Reports on Wells on the same well. You will note
that the well was formerly named the No. 1 Myra (1-34 Myra), however
due to the conflict of the Commission requirements, the correct name
should have been No. 1 Demas, as noted in the Form 9-331.

We sincerely appreciate your cooperation in this matter. If
additional information is desired, please contact us.

Incls: 2 Copies Form 9-331C’
1 Copy of 9-331




